
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
KERB SIDE COLLECTION SCHEDULES  

 

Etheridge Shire Council’s kerbside large item collection is an annual service across all four 
towns (Georgetown, Forsayth, Einasleigh and Mount Surprise) to help residents dispose of 
large household items  
 
The kerbside large item collection schedules are: 
 
17th September 2024 – Georgetown 
18th September 2024 – Forsayth 
19th September 2024 – Einasleigh 
20th September 2024 – Mount Surprise 

 
The acceptable items are: 

 Bath and laundry tubs 
 Bicycles and sporting equipment 
 Carpet and rugs 
 Electronic waste (e.g. televisions and computers) 
 Furniture and white goods (e.g. fridges and stoves) 
 Mattresses 
 Small household appliances (e.g. fans and toasters) 
 Wood products less than 1.5 metres 

The non-acceptable items are: 

 batteries of any kind (including car batteries, rechargeable and lithium batteries) 
 bean bags (including the polystyrene bean filling) 
 bricks and concrete 
 car parts and tyres 
 commercial builders waste (e.g. equipment and tools) 
 dirt and stones 
 garden waste (e.g. hoses, rakes, potted plants) and green waste (e.g. branches, 

lawn clippings, palm fronds) 
 gas bottles and helium tanks 
 general household waste (e.g. food scraps) that normally goes into your waste or 

recycling bin 
 glass and mirrors 
 hazardous and flammable wastes (e.g. chemicals, oil, asbestos) 
 lino and fibro sheeting (potentially contains asbestos) 
 liquids (e.g. paint) 

Ken Timms PSM 
Etheridge Shire Council 


